

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, January 22, 2002 Council Session

Item C2

Recognition of Dr. Richard Fruehling for Dedication to the Practice of Family Medicine

The Mayor and City Council will recognize Dr. Richard Fruehling for providing care to thousands of patients for 30 years in Grand Island and the rural areas throughout Nebraska. Dr. Fruehling has been named the 2001 Outstanding Rural Health Practitioner by the Nebraska Rural Health Association, the 2001 Family Physician of the Year by the Nebraska Academy of Family Physicians and the Grand Island Independent's Man of the Year for 2001. Mike Gloor, President and CEO of St. Francis Medical Center will help make the presentation.

Staff Contact: RaNae Edwards



Certificate of Appreciation

Awarded to:

Dr. Richard Fruehling

For his unceasing dedication to the mentorship and practice of family medicine in Grand Island and throughout rural Nebraska.

Mayor, Ken Gnadt RaNae Edwards, City Clerk